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Congratulations to the Ladies Bowling Club, who have had a 
very successful year in 2017, winning Grade - 2 Pennants 
and the regional play-offs, held at Canton Beach Bowling 
Club. The team unfortunately did not make it to the final 
winning circle, but what an experience we all had. Many 
thanks to Briars for their help and support. 

District President Evelyn Redaelli & secretary Fay Laney, 
presented gold medals to the Pennant side. 

This year we had one new bowls member, Therise Cutrupi 
join Greenlees Park Women’s Bowls. 

Presidents Day was held on the 29th June, it was low key with 
everyone having an enjoyable day. 

Veterans Day was held on the 29th September, we had 
Concord RSL Bowling Club and Denistone Bowling Club 
celebrate with us. Thank you to Canada Bay Council for 
sponsoring the day. 

On Friends Day we welcomed Concord RSL, Denistone, 
Brush Park and Marrickville Bowling Clubs. 

We would like to thank Tiffiny, Adam and the staff at the 
Backyard at Briars for the lunches and wonderful meals they 
provided on the special function days. 

We were sorry to hear that Concord RSL Bowling Club is 
closing and welcome the ladies who have decided to join 
Greenlees Park Ladies Bowling Club and look forward to 
having them as part of the team for many years to come. 

The lady’s bowlers would like to wish the following Members 
all the best in their health; 

• Joan Fitzgerald who is now staying with her daughter 

• Shirley Duckworth who has been put into care. 

• Helen Burton who can walk again with the aid of a 
walking stick, we admire Helen’s ‘never say never’ 
attitude 

Many thanks to the Bowls Committee for their help and support throughout the year. Thanks to Peter 
Neary, the green keeper for keeping the greens in excellent condition and maintaining the surrounding 
gardens and Jason, Monique and Megan for their administrative support throughout the year. Lastly, 
thanks to Ben and the bar staff who are always helpful and ready with iced water to quench our thirst, 
after a hot day out on the green. 
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Presidents Report 
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It is with pleasure that I forward to you the Men’s Bowls report 
for 2017.  

The year has brought a few changes to bowls thanks to the 
hard work of the Bowls Committee that has ensured Bowls 
Events have run smoothly. More importantly we have 
recruited new bowlers which allowed us to field 3 pennant 
sides. We are in a position for 2018 to increase our pennant 
sides from 3 grades to 4 grades due to a constant influx of 
new members. 

I would like to thank all of our sponsors for their continued 
support throughout the year. I would also like to thank the 
Club LTD for their ongoing support of Bowls.  

A lot of planning for 2018 is well underway which will hopefully see us continue to build on the 
successes of 2017. 
 

Zone 10 Fours Champions Zone 10 Rookies Competition 

  
Tom Lagreca, Kevin Bolger, Paul Reynolds & 
Ray (Tiger) Coombes  

Luke Dobbie 

 

 


